
From: Dean Blackwood  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 8:33 PM 
To: Fiona Marshall  
Cc: Ludo Tolu; geneva.un@fco.gov.uk 
Subject: ACCC/C/2013/90 
  
Dear Ms Marshall 
Attached are drawings 01, 02 Rev 5 and 3. 
 
Unfortunately I am unable to find a “clean” copy of drawing 02 Rev 5 and only have a copy of the annotated copy that 
was submitted to the Court as evidence of the overlap between the existing and proposed lagoons. This needs to be read 
in conjunction with Drawing 07 Rev 2 which was forwarded earlier today.  
 
Unfortunately the quality of the scans are not of great quality, as the hard copy drawings show very clearly the overlap. 
 
To follow n next email are drawings 04 and 05 
DB 


